
Back Country Cabins   

August 2019 

 

Memorandum to Back Country Cabins Owners 

 

Re: Minutes from 2019 Annual Owner Meeting 

 

Dear Back Country Cabins Owners, 

 

Thank you to all Owners able to attend the 2019 Back Country Cabins Annual Owner Meeting or 

sent in a proxy! It was a productive meeting as many important items were discussed.  

 

Minutes 

The minutes from the meeting are enclosed.  

 

Reminders 

House Rules; Please be sure to review house rules with your guests and renters! 

 

 

Trash/ Recycling; Please be sure to bag all trash! Help keep the bins clean by rinsing out you 

glass bottles, cans and plastic containers.  Please also break down your recycling boxes! 

 

Association Documents  

Please remember that all Back Country Cabins Association documents are online at 

https://www.srghoa.com/hoa_backcountry_cabins.html. The password for the secured documents 

is “BCC17”. 

 

Feel free to contact Summit Resort Group at 970-468-9137 or any of the Board members should 

you have any questions! 

 

Sincerely,  

 

Back Country Cabins Association  
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